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Re:    Rocky Mountain Power’s 2019 Annual Report of the Blue Sky Program; 

Docket No. 20-035-16 
 
Dear Ms. Saba: 
 
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed Rocky Mountain Power’s (RMP) March 26, 
2020 filing of its Annual Report of the Blue Sky Program for the period of January 1 through 
December 31, 2019 (“2019 Report”). The PSC also reviewed the April 8, 2020 comments filed by 
the Division of Public Utilities (DPU) and RMP’s May 12, 2020 reply comments. 
 

DPU recommends the PSC acknowledge the 2019 Report conditioned upon RMP providing: 
1) an updated 2019 Report that includes required information related to project applications; and 2) a 
status report on the Blue Sky Build program by July 30, 2020. The DPU states the report 
substantially complies with PSC Orders and adheres to PSC reporting requirements. 
 

In its reply comments, RMP filed an updated 2019 Report as requested by DPU. Pertaining to 
DPU’s request for a status report on the Blue Sky Build program, RMP states DPU made a similar 
request as part of its audit of the Blue Sky Program. RMP intends to provide the requested status 
update as part of its responses to DPU’s audit data requests and/or through associated conversations 
and meetings. 

 
Based on the PSC’s review of the 2019 Report and the filed comments, and DPU’s 

recommendation, the PSC acknowledges the updated 2019 Report as complying with the PSC 
reporting requirements. RMP’s commitment pertaining to the Blue Sky Build program status update 
appears to address DPU’s request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#313789 


